
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
        
 

PE days for Autumn 1 
 
Your child will be having PE lessons on Tuesday afternoons.  Children in The Lodge should come 
into school in usual uniform and leave their PE kits in school as getting changed is part of their 

curriculum. 
 
 

 
PE Kits 
Having children come into school wearing their PE kit has worked really well for the past couple of 
years and has reduced the amount of lost learning time while children change as well as the 
number of children forgetting to bring their PE kit to school. 
 
However, it is important that children wear the correct uniform / PE kit on their PE days – 
they are not home clothes or dress-down days for the children.   
The school’s PE kit is as follows: 

✓ Plain black shorts (not hot pants or cycling shorts) 
✓ Plain black leggings (if being worn for religious reasons) 
✓ White t-shirt or polo shirt (it is not acceptable to wear football tops or other fashionable t-

shirts) 
✓ Red school jumper or cardigan on top of their white polo shirt 
✓ Black pumps or trainers 

 
In colder weather, children may also wear dark coloured tracksuit bottoms / joggers  

✓ Please note, hoodies and other jumpers must not be worn and children will be asked to 
take these off in school as they are not school uniform. 

 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Mr A Dickinson 
Head Teacher  


